
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
21st May 2020 
 

If you need this information in another format or language 
please contact the sender. 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 

Parent/carer and children / young people’s views about returning to school 

Newcastle Council would like to know what you think about the support that could be offered to 
children / young people as they start to return to school.  

We know that you and your child may already have filled in a survey sent to you by your school. 
We think it is important to also know what people think across all schools. This will help us to 
know how central education services can best support children and young people. This could be 
through services we deliver or through the work we carry out with schools.  

We would be really pleased if you and your child / children would fill in the surveys that can be 
found at the links below.  

There is one for parent / carers  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=wLSfsgQNn0q0YsEpSx4bRyyVRgKRU
YpLrBtMjgCehgxUQkhWT1NWT0kwMlhORDQxWkhCUTlPTklHVi4u 

and one for children and young people. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=wLSfsgQNn0q0YsEpSx4bRyyVRgKRU
YpLrBtMjgCehgxUMEdaQjBFWjdEVEQ2MjMxT0w4SVQ2UUJYUy4u 

The surveys are anonymous and should only take about 10 minutes each to complete, if that. 
We are hoping to get responses in as quickly as possible, so would be grateful if you could 
complete the survey by 27th May. 

Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Jill Bauld 
Community Wellbeing Officer SEND 

The person dealing with this matter is: 
Jill Bauld 
Community Wellbeing Officer SEND 
Newcastle City Council 
Civic Centre 
Barras Bridge 
Newcastle upon Tyne NE1 8PU 
 
 
Email: Jillian.bauld@newcastle.gov.uk 
www.newcastle.gov.uk 


